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The Executive Board of Euroregion Baltic fully supports the efforts taken by the Governments 

of the Republic of Poland and of the Russian Federation to implement a bilateral agreement 

offering advantages to border residents crossing the external borders of the Member States 

of the European Union.  

 

We believe it justifiable that the border area is extended to allow residents in the Kaliningrad 

Region and neighbouring regions of Poland to benefit fully from the local border regime.  
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